
02/05/2025 
 
Hello my name is Donald Jones-Buonpensiere, 
 
I am looking to obtain permission to use the baseball field at Leila Mason Park. As of now the 
league is scheduled to play on the following dates: 
Every Sunday from April 20,2025-September 14, 2025  between the hours of 8:00AM-3:00PM. 
We have 5 teams of 25 players each, only 4 teams will play every Sunday.  
 
In a nearby future we will have a local little league team which we will use Leila Mason Park for 
as well.  
 
We commit to the following responsibilities: 
 

●​ We are responsible for maintenance of the field  
●​ We are responsible for the lining of the baseball field  
●​ We will clean the bathrooms  

 
I pray you accept this proposal and give us the chance to enjoy our Sunday baseball.  


